
 

The Office of Emergency Management is currently responding to the global pandemic involving a 
novel coronavirus and the associated disease, COVID-19. Our Emergency Operations Center is 

activated and actively assisting partner agencies. 

Currently, the City of Springfield has legislation in place regarding masking and information on the 
Road to Recovery Order. 

City of Springfield Masking Order 

Road to Recovery Plan Phase 3A 

The Springfield-Greene County Health Department is tracking cases of COVID-19 in Greene County 
and has more information on symptoms of disease, how to contact a physician and answers to 

frequently asked questions. For their dedicated Coronavirus website, CLICK HERE. 

https://www.springfieldmo.gov/DocumentCenter/View/49630/Masking-Ordinance-Signed
https://www.springfieldmo.gov/DocumentCenter/View/48758/Road-to-Recovery-Phase-3A-Full-Chart?bidId=
http://www.health.springfieldmo.gov/coronavirus

